
FESTIVE CLOSURE – ARBUTHNOT MUSEUM 
 

 

The Arbuthnot Museum will close to the public at 

12:30pm on Tuesday 24 December 2019 

and re-open at 10am on Friday 3 January 2020. 

Thereafter normal opening hours will resume. 

 

Arbuthnot Museum, St Peter St, Peterhead – 01779 477778 

Normal opening hours Mon, Tue, Thu, Fri, Sat 10am to 3:30pm (closed 12:30-1pm and Wed & Sun) 

 


